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New BAS Emphasis:

The BAS has developed a proposal for a new emphasis in Graphic Communications. The new degree will be Bachelor in Applied Science in Graphic Communications. It will be offered entirely online and is designed to provide a bachelors option for students from Great Basin College, Western Nevada College, the College of Southern Nevada and Truckee-Meadows Community College who receive AAS degrees in Graphic Communication. It has been approved by the Curriculum and Articulate Committee and now needs Senate approval. The C & A Committee will be presenting it as an action item. It is planned for the program to start in the Fall semester using existing faculty. 
Changes to the BAS General Education Core

The BAS Committee also changed the General Education requirement for the BAS from ECON311 Professional Ethics or PHIL311 Professional Ethics to just ECON311 Professional Ethics. The reason is that PHIL 311 has not been taught in years and it so it makes no sense to offer it as an option.

Changes to the BAS emphasis Management in Technology

The BAS Committee also changed the marketing requirement for the BAS emphasis Management in Technology. Currently it is MKT410 Market and Sales. The new requirement is MKT210 Marketing Principles. The reason for the change is that two courses greatly overlap and it didn’t make sense to have a 400 level “principles” course. The ensure students are still taking 51 hours of upper division credit the electives for the BAS emphasis Management in Technology has been changed from 3 credit hours to 6 credit hours while the number of free electives (upper or lower division) has been reduced to 3 credits from 6 credits. MKT410 will also be removed from the catalog to streamline the offerings of the business department.
These changes will take place with the new catalog year. 

